
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 Reynolds School District 

December 9th, 2015, 7:00 pm PST, Fairview City Hall 

 

Reynolds School District Board, acting in the capacity as the District’s Local Contract Review 

Board, will conduct a Public Hearing on Wednesday December 9th, 2015  beginning at 7:00 pm 

PST to hear and take testimony on the adoption of an exemption from the competitive bidding 

requirements for Reynolds School District Capital Bond projects, including three replacement 

Elementary Schools at Fairview ES, Troutdale ES, Wilkes ES, Reynolds High School additions and 

remodel and District Wide Secure Vestibule upgrades.  The meeting will begin at 7:00 pm in the 

Fairview City Hall Board Room located at 1300 NE Village St, Fairview, OR 97024.  The draft 

findings are available for public review at the Reynolds School District Office, 1204 NE 201st Ave 

Fairview, Oregon and on the District website http://www.reynolds.k12.or.us/.  All interested 

parties are encouraged to attend. 

http://www.reynolds.k12.or.us/

